
May 24, 2019 

The Honorable Greg Smith 
Oregon House of Representatives 

District 57 

Timothy G. Sekerak, Chief Clerk 
House of Representatives 
Oregon State Legislature 
900 Court St. NE,·H-271 
Salem, OR 97301 

Subject: Potential Conflict of Interest Statement (Senate Bill 450) 

Chief Clerk Sekerak: 

In accordance with House Rule 3 .21, I respectfully submit to you in writing my potential conflict of interest 
statement on Senate Bill 450, as stated during yesterday's House Floor Session. 

Statement Issued: 
"Mr. Speaker and colleagues, I am a member of a limited liability company that does economic development work 

throughout Oregon. I am also currently the project manager for two projects, the Treasure Valley Reload Facility 

and the Mid-Willamette Valley Reload Facility." 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

Best Regards, 

Representative Greg Smith 
District 57 

900 Court Street NE, H-482, Salem, OR 97301 -Phone: 503-986-1457 
P.O. Box 219, Heppner, OR 97836-Phone: 541-676-5154 

rep.gregsmith@oregonlegislature.gov 


